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July 17, 2019 

  

  

 

 

 

To: Oregon Public Utility Commission 

 

 

RE:  CP 1599, Request to Cancel Certificate of Authority, Symmetrical Networks 

Communication Systems LLC 

  

To Whom it May Concern, 

  

Symmetrical Networks Communication Systems LLC (“Symmetrical”) requests cancellation of 

its certificate of authority effective immediately. We have not provided any telecommunication 

services in Oregon and due to the recent passing of a principal of Symmetrical, we do not intend 

to do so in the future. 

 

If you have any question, please contact Dann Wheeler at 503-970-8759. 

 

 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 
President 

 


